
 

Looking back on 2007, it’s hard to believe another year has 
passed!  We have had a wonderful year and look forward to 
many exciting adventures to come! 
 
We were blessed with an AIM team from Mount Hope  
Church in Grand Blanc, Michigan and New Life Fellowship  

in Moline, Illinois.  We held a three day basketball camp that 
ended with a 3-on-3 tournament and a concert in Tocancipa.   
They have left a lasting impact on this community. 

The school in Cienaga is just about finished.  Corey has been 
concentrating on designing a new school building for Liceo 
Nueva Vida, a school in a very poor area just outside of south 

Bogotá.  We look forward to sharing pictures of  progress with 
you! 
 
The school year has just begun for most kids in Colombia.  New 
children are being added to the LACC schools.  Please consider 
sponsoring a child if you haven’t already done so.  You can 

choose a child from Colombia by going to www.lacc4hope.org.  
We want to say a special thank you to the sponsors who  
throughout 2007 supported, wrote letters, sent special gifts and 
even came to visit their LACC child.  Every little detail leaves a huge 
print in these children’s lives! 
 

After many children’s camps, we preached and helped lead a youth 
retreat.  We loved it so much we have begun partnering with the 
church in this ministry.  What an amazing group of young people to be 
working with! 
 
Alex and Maggie are doing wonderfully!  Please check out their blog 

to see all that they’ve been up to www.kautzkids.blogspot.com. 
 
We appreciate your prayers.  Please pray for the success of the 
construction at Liceo Nueva Vida.  On a personal note, please 
pray for our finances as the dollar has consistently been falling 

resulting in a monthly struggle to cover our expenses.  Please see 
page two if you’d like to help us out by becoming a supporter. 
 
Thank you for your love, prayers and support! 
Blessings, 
Corey, Tona, Alex and Maggie Kautz 
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You can keep up with 
current events by 
reading our blog! 
Check it out at 

www.kautzfamily.org 

 

 

 

    

    

    

Contact Us:Contact Us:Contact Us:Contact Us:    

These numbers are  
local to the Flint and 

Atlanta areas and will 
reach us in Colombia 
without international 
fees. 
In Michigan Call:   

810-496-1481 

In Georgia Call:   

770-901-9077 

 

EEEE----mail:mail:mail:mail:    

corey@kautzfamily.org 
tona@kautzfamily.org 
 

To Send Support:To Send Support:To Send Support:To Send Support:    
AGWM 

Corey Kautz—

#2938132 

1445 N. Boonville Ave. 

Springfield, MO      

65802-1894 

Michigan/Illinois 

AIM Team 



We thank God for our incredibly faithful supporters.  Without them we could not be here 
helping the children and youth of Colombia.  Since we arrived the value of the dollar to the 
Colombian peso has fallen tremendously, resulting in a 22% drop in our monthly income.  

Please consider becoming a one-time or monthly support partner with us to help us  
continue with our ministries here in Colombia. 
 
To become a supporter or increase your current pledge, please fill out the form below and 
mail it to:  Assemblies of God World Missions 
   1445 N. Boonville Ave. 

   Springfield, MO 65802-1894 
 
Or online go to www.kautzfamily.org and click on the tab that says “Join Our Team” to 
choose to either donate online or print out a form and mail it in. 
 
May God bless you, 

Corey and Tona Kautz 


